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This bill is NOT about being in opposition to kids getting hormone blockers, people. 

It's about trying to convert LGBTQIA+ people into being heterosexual. This is a 

harmful and shameful practice that has been outlawed in countries worldwide. Let's 

move Oregon and the rest of the US into the 21st century. It is none of your business 

how people identify sexually. Being heterosexual is  not the default setting. It is none 

of your business how other's identify.  


